
Dear parent,  

 

The Welsh Government is funding a survey to understand the effects of COVID-19 on children’s mental 

health and well-being, as well as their physical activity levels. If you agree, your child will be asked to 

complete an online questionnaire (should take 10-15 minutes) and some children will be selected to 

wear an activity monitor (like a FitBit) for a week. Both will be repeated at a second time point a few 

months later.  

 

Please click on this link to read more about the survey. If you are happy for your child(ren) to 

participate, please complete the parental consent form which you will find in the same link.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Kind regards,  

Liezel Hurter (PhD) 

Email: Liezel.hurter@swansea.ac.uk 

Telephone number: 077 097 09630 
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